
Black Ridge Elementary 
November 20, 2017 

4:00-5:00 p.m. 
Conference Room 

 
 
In attendance:   
 

1. Review norms 
*Start and end on time. 
*We will have an open and safe environment so that no one feels belittled.  
*We will use parent friendly language. 
*We will focus on students. 
*Get teacher input before making major decisions. 

 
 

2. School goal: 
 
K-3 Reading: By the end of the 2017-2018 school year, 90% of our K-3 students will be 
reading on grade level based on the DIBELS assessment administered in the spring of 
2018. 
 
SAGE: The percentage of students reaching proficiency will increase by at least 3% in 
all SAGE tested subjects at the end of the 2017-2018 school year as compared to the 
2016-2017 school year. 

 
 

3. Safe Routes to School (Updates) 
 

4. New school boundary process questions 
 

5. Vision for SCC-Decide on book 
 

6. Process for missing meetings 
 

7. Concerns 
 

8. Next meeting:  
 

Monday, January 22, 2018 4:00 p.m. 
 
 


